
 

SAPC e-Note: PHARMACIST INTERN: LOGIN CHALLENGES DURING THE 

PRE-REGISTRATION PRACTICE EXAMINATION - 01 JUNE 2023 
  
Dear Pharmacist Intern,  
 
The South African Pharmacy Council (SAPC) is aware of challenges experienced by some interns during 

the practice examination conducted on 01 June 2023. As a result, the SAPC will be conducting another 

practice examination to afford interns who experienced challenges and could not proceed with the 

examination the opportunity to write in preparation for the August 2023 examination.  

 

This opportunity is not only open to interns who experienced challenges, but to any other intern who would 

like to re-sit the practice examination. 

 

Please click on the following link should you be interested in writing the practice examination: 

https://forms.office.com/r/bwARZf902w.  

 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact SAPC at  

Pre-regexamworkshops@sapc.za.org.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,   

    
 
Vincent Tlala 
Registrar/CEO   
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